TOWN OF STONINGTON ADJOURNED ANNUAL BUDGET TOWN MEETING May 6, 2010

First Selectman Edward Haberek, Jr., reconvened the Annual Budget Town Meeting of April 28, 2010, adjourned to this date at 9:00 p.m. at the Stonington Town Hall. Town Clerk, Cynthia Ladwig served as clerk.

Hearing no objection, the First Selectman dispensed with reading the call, which is recorded on the preceding page.

First Selectman Haberek read the results of the referendum vote on the question:

"Shall the Town of Stonington make appropriations in the total amount of \$54,760,546. for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2010?"

	YES	<u>NO</u>
FIRST & THIRD DISTRICTS	326	168
SECOND DISTRICT	527	286
FOURTH & FIFTH DISTRICTS	<u>282</u>	<u>129</u>
TOTAL	1135	583

First Selectman Haberek declared the budget question was approved.

A total of 1718 people or 14% voted on this issue.

There being no further business to come before the meeting, on motion properly made and seconded, it was unanimously voted to adjourn.

The First Selectman declared the meeting adjourned at 9:02 p.m.

/s/ Cynthia Ladwig
Town Clerk

Received for record this 7th day of May, 2010.

/s/ Cynthia Ladwig Town Clerk